
BALDERTON PARISH COUNCIL  
Tel: 01636 703626        Balderton Village Centre 

E-mail: office@baldertonparishcouncil.gov.uk    Coronation Street 

          Balderton 

March 25th 2021   

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

You are invited to attend the next meeting of the Amenities Committee to be held remotely*   

on Wednesday March 31st 2021 commencing at 6.30pm. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Cheryl Davison-Lyth 

Clerk to the Council 

AGENDA 
1. To receive apologies for absence. 

 

2. Declarations of interest  

 

3. To take any public comments in accordance with Council Standing Order 22d.  
(Please note that the entitlement to speak is only during this agenda item and as issues raised during the public 

session may not relate to items on the agenda no resolution for action can be taken at the meeting. 

 

4. To receive the Clerk/Chairman’s update. 

 

5. To give further consideration to a request that the pedestrian gate near to Orchid Close, 

Lakeside be removed/replaced (copy of further e-mail enclosed).  

 

6. To consider a request that the trees to the rear of Grebe Close be reduced in height (copy e-

mail enclosed). 

 

7. To receive update on the flooding situation of the playing field.  

 

8. To review the Cemetery charges and sporting fees for 2021/22 (copy of current fees 

enclosed) including a request from a veteran’s football team for Sunday afternoons who play 

approximately 70% of the number of games played by a regular adult team.  

 

9. To discuss a long-standing issue with the gang mowers which were purchased in 2019. 

 

10. To consider committee’s response to the Public Space Protection Order Review 

Consultation for Dog Controls (document previously circulated).  

 

11. To determine a cut-off date for any Christmas wreaths to be removed from Cemetery graves.  

  

12. To receive any reports regarding highway faults and flooding issues to pass onto relevant 

authorities. 

 

13. Items of correspondence and information. 

 

14. Items for inclusion on a future agenda.  

 
*Zoom link to join the meeting will be forwarded by e-mail to Councillors. 
 Members of the public should please contact the Clerk to the Council.         


